SIETE OIL & GAS CORPORATION

Petroleurn Building Suite 200
P.O. Box 2523 Roswell, New Mexico 88202

Telephone (505) 622-2202 RECEIVED
January 10, 1988 JAN 12'89
. D.

ARTESH OPRICE

TO ALL GERONIMO FEDERAL NO. 6 PARTICIPANTS:

RE: @Geronimo Federal No. 6
Section 24: T18S, R31E
Lease No. NM-025777
Eddy County, NM

As reflected in your November, 1988 and December, 1988 LOE's,
recent work was performed on the Geronimo Federal No. 6 well. This
work involved the opening of the Penrose interval to production. In
doing so, Siete successfully doubled daily oil production rates. The
well is at present producing simultaneousiy from both the Penrose and
Grayburg intervals.

Please find enclosed a copy of the Federal Sundry Notice submitted
to the Bureau of Land Management on the Geronimo Federal No. 6 well.
This notice describes the recent testing of the Penrose interval on
the subject well and the results from the commingling of the above
mentioned intervals.

Sincerely yours,

SIETE OIL AND GAS CORPORATION

: 7 )
VT A
Eddie Rodriguez
Production/Reservoir Engineer

cc: BGU,TKC,wellfile



